
Draft Qualitative Report on NGER Act and CPRS 

 

The purpose (T of R) of the research was: 

 

• The Qualitative Consultation Report on the NGER Act and CPRS research is being 

used to: 

– inform the development of efficient and effective education and communication 

activities targeting  businesses that have regulatory obligations under the NGER 

Act and the proposed ACCRA schemes, and 

– inform the development of systems, processes and administrative policy for the 

proposed ACCRA and the schemes it will administer. 

• The research also provides baseline qualitative data to inform future quantitative 

research and DCC and the proposed ACCRA communication activities.  

In terms of staff: 

 

Two staff were involved in the contract management and six SES were consulted to 

determine the terms of reference for the report. 

 


